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Thursday, April 15, 2021 

Dear Parents, 
 
To support students, we would like them to practise for the end of year 
exams.  Therefore, the science department are holding three 1 hour exams on 
Tuesday 27th - Thursday 29th April in formal exam conditions in the 
hall.  Information about each exam, including a revision list, will be on Class 
Charts.  In addition, other subjects including business, geography, music, languages 
and RE, will hold exams in lesson time during that week.  Again, details and revision 
lists will be on Class Charts.  
 
It is important, now that the Year 10 students are one year away from their GCSE 
exams, that they begin to develop revision skills.  We strongly encourage them to 
use both GCSEPod (www.gcsepod.com) and Sececa 
(www.senecalearning.com).  Your child has a school log-on for GCSEPod and have 
created their own password which they have written into their planner.  Each 
evening, we recommend short, focused note taking using these resources and the 
revision lists provided on Class Charts.  
 
Mrs K Parker 
Deputy Headteacher 


